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Register Now for Non-Credit Classes at South Suburban College 
 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– It’s not too late to get registered for classes at South Suburban College. 
SSC’s Office of Continuing Education offers a variety of non-credit courses throughout the Fall 
Semester, with registration open right up to the start of class.  
 
With the wide variety of start dates, class times, course lengths and offerings, students have 
the flexibility of fitting school around a busy schedule. Some of the programs available include 
but are not limited to:
 

 Food Service Sanitation 

 Introduction to Photography  

 DUI and the Law 

 Conversational Spanish I 

 Computer Viruses  

 Real Estate Principles  
 
Classes are starting September 13th and later. For more information about SSC’s non-credit 
classes or to register, please contact the Office of Continuing Education at (708) 596-2000, ext. 
2231, or visit www.ssc.edu. SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois.  
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